
Waterloo-Oxford District Secondary School 
School Advisory Council 

 
Monday, November 23, 2015 – 7:00 p.m. 

Waterloo-Oxford School Library 
 
 

Chair:   Jodi Szimanski            jodi_szimanski@wrdsb.on.ca 
 
Secretary:  Julie Erb 
 
Principal:  Beth Bodkin  519-634-5441        beth_bodkin@wrdsb.on.ca 
 
 

1. Welcome and Introductions – Chair 
 

2. Report from the Chair  
 

3. Report from Student Council – Kyle Allan and Melody Shantz 
 

4. WRAPSC Update – Waterloo Region Assembly of Public School Councils 
 

5. Semestering Update 
 

6. Changes to WRDSB Severe Weather Procedure AP 4130 
 

7. Principal’s Report  

 Updates  

 Facility 
 

8. Recognition of Teachers and Staff 
 

9.   Adjournment 
 

Future Meeting Dates 2015-16: 
 

January 18, 2016 
February 22, 2016 

April 18, 2016 
June 13, 2016 

mailto:beth_bodkin@wrdsb.on.ca

